
 

2023 Broadway Construction -- Water Main Update 
Update #8, December 11, 2023 

Dear Aurora Downtown Property and Business Owners, 

 

 

Good news!  We are nearing the end of the water main replacement phase of the Broadway corridor project.  The 
contractor is down to a single crew finishing up the last few days of underground work early this week.  Following the 
completion of the water main replacement, there will be a few days needed to complete the concrete replacement and 
asphalt patching of the disturbed areas.  Lastly, the traffic control subcontractor will be scheduled to come remove the 
temporary pavement markings, place new pavement markings to match the original alignment and then remove the traffic 
control items to restore the normal function of the roadway.  This may occur late this week or next week depending on the 
completion of the outstanding tasks, the traffic control sub-contractor’s schedule, and the weather.  

 

For technical questions, please contact Kurt Muth, Engineer Coordinator for the City of Aurora at 630-701-4125 or 

MuthK@aurora.il.us.  Please visit our Website for updates. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

Tina de Chaud, Email: Tina@auroradowntown.org 
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